
POLICE BOARD 

CITY OF CHICAGO 

 

REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 

AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON NOVEMBER 16, 2023 

Date of Report: December 21, 2023 

 

Two members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 

transcript of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the complete remarks of each 

speaker. 

 

The remarks made by the speakers did not require a response in addition to that provided at the 

meeting. 

 


